
Simon Cavilla
Skowhegan

I strongly oppose this proposed bill. 
Any firearm that is legally purchased can be turned into an untraceable firearm using 
simple tools to remove. Currently, it is not illegally to manufacturer a firearm for 
personal ownership whether it is one or multiple for personal ownership.
Under Federal law, personally manufactured firearms can not be sold to other 
individuals. If it is to be sold or transferred to another individual then a serial number 
needs to be engraved and an FFL must transfer the ownership via background check.
I urge you to vote "Ought Not to Pass" 
Thank you for your time


